


Congratulations Viadimir Gore)!

We are pleased to present you with your 2022 GitHub Stars award!

Thank you for the tremendous work that you do in the community by inspiring, educating
and influencing all those around you. You are a true star in our eyes, which is why we wanted
to say ‘Thank you’ and recognize you as part of a select band of volunteer GitHub Stars from
across the world, Together we are supporting communities where more than 60 million

people learn, share, and work together to bulld software. We're helping make a welcome and
inclusive home for all developers and helping others to join us as the next generation.

So thank you for your passion, your love for sharing your knowledge, for your support of open
source communities, the amazing things that you've done, and the exciting things to follow!

Again, congratulations on your GitHub Stars Award!

With e from GitHub







Thank you for the tremendous work that you do in the community by
inspiring, educating and influencing all those around you. You are a true star
in our eyes, which is why we wanted to say ‘Thank you' and recognize you as
part of a select band of GitHub Star's from across the world. Together we
‘are supporting communities where millions of people learn, share, and

- work together to build software. We're helping make the home for all
developers a welcoming and inclusive one.

So thank you for your passion, your love for sharing your knowledge, for
your support of open source communities, the amazing things that you've
done, and the exciting things to follow!

Looking forward to seeing you!
With 9, The GitHub Team



Q Stars

Nova 2022



We're excited to see you at the annual GitHub Stars Nova 2022 event! An’
exclusive 2-day event for GitHub Stars - bringing you and the GitHub
product teams closer together, be connected and celebrate the
tremendous things that you do in the open source community.

As a'Thank-you', please enjoy the goodies in this ‘travel-themed' box, to
help you look, sound and feel great with all the awesome work that you do
with the community, now that things are starting to open back up!

. Thank you once again for your passion, your love for sharing your
knowledge, for your support of open source communities, the amazing
things that you've done, and the exciting things to follow!

Look forward to talking with you on Oct 3rd 2022!

- Anisha Pindoria and your friends at GitHub



